
I strongly oppose this bill. My 5 year old has been able to attend an in-person pre-k program at prince of peace school for the 2020-
21 school year. It has been life-changing for him and life-saving for me. With 3 older children in 3 different schools trying to learn 
online at home, I would have never been able to give him the time and attention he needed to develop his social skills and 
development at this critical age. He is happier, his poor behavior of hitting his peers was corrected within a week of attending in 
person school and learning proper behavior from his amazing teachers and consistent interaction with classmates. He is reading 
and has learned more than I could have ever been able to do from home. It is disgusting to me to think that you would take this 
option away from the public who needs and deserves options when the world is in crisis. Passing this bill will be extremely 
detrimental to a lot of kids and a lot of parents. PLEASE DONT DO IT! 


